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Prof. Dr. Soliman Mustafa meets the Mangers 

of Student Affairs at Faculties 

On Wednesday, 05/12/2012; Prof. Dr. Soliman 

Mohamed Mustafa - the Vice-president of 

Benha University for Education and Student 

Affairs met the secretaries, the managers of student affairs at the 

University faculties, and the general manager of education and 

student affairs. During the meeting, they discussed all negatives that 

face students in their faculties.  
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